









## **Curtin University**

## ENGAGE WITH DEVELOPMENTAL LANGUAGE DISORDER

Engage with Developmental Language Disorder (E-DLD) creates links between researchers studying DLD with families and individuals with DLD. E-DLD helps support parents of children with DLD as well as older individuals with DLD. We send quarterly newsletters detailing what is happening in the DLD community, including summaries of the latest DLD research.

You can sign up for **E-DLD** quickly and easily on our website: <a href="www.engage-dld.com">www.engage-dld.com</a>
By signing up, you will receive emails advertising different research projects investigating DLD. You can choose how frequently you get theses emails. You will also get a quarterly newsletter keeping you updated with what's happening in the DLD community!



MORE RESEARCH,
BETTER UNDERSTANDING,
ENHANCED TREATMENT,
IMPROVED OUTCOMES

Please see our website <u>www.engage-dld.com</u> for more information on the project.

If you have any questions, please contact: E-DLD@bath.ac.uk

The E-DLD project is being run by Dr Michelle St Clair (University of Bath), Professor Jenny Gibson (University of Cambridge), Professor Nicola Botting (City University of London), Dr Suze Leitão (Curtin University) and Dr Emily Jackson (Curtin University).

